Public Comment
Aubu!'n Dam Project
Deadiine: 11/20/08 by 12 noon

COMMENT LETTER OF THERESA SIMSIMAN
IN THE MATTER OF HEARING ON PROPOSED REVOCATION OF PERMITS
16209, 16210, 16211 AND 16212, OF THE UNITED STATES

Representing the whitewater recreational interest, | am forwarding this comment letter of
support for the State Water Resources Control Board’s Draft Order Revoking Permits
16209, 16210, 16211 & 16212. There is no mistaking the positive impact this would
have to the management of the Auburn State Recreational Area and it's status for
Interior’s National Recreation Area & Wild and Scenic River eligibility. Thus, I hope for
the expeditious adoption of this Draft Order as written.

Sincerely,
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Theresa L.Simsiman




